
 Scarlet Frishman 

 

Thank you for considering my concerns raised in opposition to House Bill 151 and Senate Bill 

132, the Save Women’s Sports Act. This dangerous legislation targets an already vulnerable 

group of Ohio youth and denies them the often life saving opportunity to participate in sports.  

 

As someone born and raised in Ohio, the possibility of this act passing disgusts me. My younger 

sibling and my fiancé are trans, and both were raised in the Ohio school systems and benefited 

from being able to play sports. Regardless of your gender expression, children should have 

access to sports. There is no reason to ban trans children from playing sports, and all that this 

law would do would discriminate against people whose gender identities are completely valid.  

 

I urge you to oppose HB151 and SB132 and protect our state’s athletes.  

 


